
 

 

  



 

  



  

Newsletter 18 August 2022 

Read-A-Thon 
Last week we started our David Street School  
Read-a-thon.  Each child would have bought 
home their read-a-thon booklet. 
 

The Read-a-thon is about supporting our 
children to achieve their reading goals and 
creating a love of reading.  
The fundraiser aims to raise money for our 
outdoor playground spaces.  

 

Teachers will have supported their students to select reading goals that suit their 
needs.  Class prizes will be given for the most funds raised and every returned 
booklet goes in the draw to win a spot prize.  
 

Your support is very much appreciated by us all at David Street School.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Big welcome to Logan who has joined us at David Street School. 

 Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 
Dates for Term 3 

 

Friday 26 August 
Gymsport Festival  
 

Wednesday  31 August 
Admin Block Blessing and 
Opening 

 

Thursday 1 September 
Photolife Class and Individual 
photos 

 

Thursday 15 September 
Photolife Team Photos 
 

Thursday 22 September 
Sausage Sizzle 
 

Friday 30 September 
Last Day Term 3 
 

Term 4 begins: 17 October 
 

Wednesday 19 October 
Livestock Day held at Morrinsville 
School 
 

Thursday 27 October 
Livestock Group Day 
 
 

Home and School Survey 
A few weeks ago a google survey was sent out to families to get feedback and gather your 
thoughts and ideas about the Home and School fundraising.  It is also where you can 
register your interest in supporting us with our fundraising efforts at certain times 
throughout the year.    Submitting this form automatically puts you in the draw to win a $50 
Loxies Voucher. 
Link to the google survey: https://forms.gle/wTmRH4L9KdkAsPZw9 

 

Administration Block Opening Wednesday 31 August. 
It will be opened in two parts. 

▪ The Blessing at 8am 
The building will be blessed by Ngati Hauā kaumatua supported by board, staff 
and families, including children, who may like to join us. 
 

▪ The Opening at 9.30am 
The building will be formally opened at 9.30 by the whole school including all 
parents and whānau who would like to join us. This will take about an hour and 
will be followed with a morning tea in Te Ao Marama. 
 
For safety reasons, the main David Street gates and roundabout will be closed 
that morning. 
More details will be in next week’s Newsletter. 
You are all very welcome to attend the blessing and/ or the opening 
ceremonies. 

Do we have your up-to-date contact phone numbers, home address and email addresses? 
If not, please let the school know by phoning 07 8897780 or email office@davidst.school.nz 

https://forms.gle/wTmRH4L9KdkAsPZw9


 

 

  

Senior Kowhai School Team Certificates 
Congratulations to the following middle school students 
who received Certificates.    

Ryan Moore, Kayla Hall, Kieren Hunt,  
Cooper Carmichael, 

Sam Gaddes, Blake Carter, Te-Rongo Karauria, 
Lucy Cryer, Raven Chiang, Toby Spraggon, 

Jesse Rogers, Kayden Proffitt, Taya Brownlie, Taylor 
Beatson, Piper Goodin, Kaznah Herewini-Pirere,  

Gabriel McNamara 

School Photos 
Class & Individual Photos  - Thursday 1 September  
Team Photos – Thursday 15 September 
 

Photolife has offered to email the Access Key out to our school families as 
they did last year, rather than printing them and sending them home with the 
students. 
Access Keys are individual codes you can use to order your child’s photos 
online. 
 

As this requires us to share information with Photolife, can you please let us 

know by Thursday 1 September if you are not happy for us to share your 
email address with Photolife.  
 
Photolife have stated that they will only use it to send out the Access Key and 
one email reminder to place an order.  After that they will delete your email 
address. 
David Street School Board of Trustee Elections 2022 

Voting is now open for school Board 
Elections and voting papers have 
been sent out to all eligible voters.   
We have received the following 
nominations for the five Parent 
Representative positions: 

 

• Deborah Galloway-Riwhi 

• Michael Garrud 

• Katie Horne 

• Carla McKenzie 

• Rachel Robb 

• Jason Stevenson 

• Adam Ward 
 

Returning Voting Papers 
 

If posting your voting paper, post it to: 
 

Returning Officer 
David Street School 
45  David Street 
Morrinsville 3300 
 

 
 
 

 

If hand delivering your voting paper, deliver it to: 
 

Returning Officer 
David Street School 
45 David Street 
Morrinsville 3300 

  

Voting closes on Wednesday 7th September 2022 at 4pm.   
Late votes cannot be counted. 
 

If posting your vote, it must be received by the returning officer no later 
than 5 days after the date of the election.  

Your voting paper must be posted on or before 7th September.  

Keep sending in your yummy stickers to 
the school office! 

 

The YUMMY Apple School Promo finishes at 

the end of September, please keep collecting your 

stickers and bring them to the school office in 

September. Last year we received $909 of sport 

equipment through this Promo. 

Hockey Draw 19 August 



 

  

Book Character Dress Up Day 



 

2022 School Term Dates 
 

Term Three: 
Mon 25th July to Fri 30th Sept 

 

Term Four: 
Mon 17th Oct to Wed 14th Dec 

Labour Day Public Holiday 24 Oct 

 

 

 

 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After 
School care and School Holiday programme 

at David Street School. 
 

Cost: Full Day (over 5hrs) 7:15 – 5:30 
$40 Half Day (5hrs or less) $30 

 
 

For more information  
Please text Pia on: 0273691263  

or email: careforkids@davidst.school.nz 
 
 

Purchase Your Entertainment Membership from David Street School. 

 

Great for the school holidays!  Your purchase of an Entertainment 
Membership contributes to our outdoor education space.  Help us 
achieve our goal by sharing  the  link below with your friends and 
family.  

 
Thanks for your support! 

 

Support our fundraising and enjoy 100s of everyday savings. Follow this link and share it with family and friends:  

 https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/158v329 

https://subscribe.entertainmentnz.com/fundraiser/158v329
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